From: Charlotte Watkins 
Sent: 27 September 2016 10:55
To: Emily Shaw
Subject: 16/01525/F The Pheasant Pluckers Inn

Emily

With regard to the above application there are no specific ecological issues with the proposals. The building is proposed to adjoin a current outbuilding or section of the house but this is one storey, looks to have a metal roof and to be in fairly good condition on the eastern gable. It is relatively unlikely therefore that bats would be impacted by the current proposals even though they are known to utilise the main building (unless unsympathetic lighting is used externally).  I have no objections on ecological grounds therefore.

Regards

Charlotte

Dr Charlotte Watkins

Ecology Officer
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